	( Stat	TERNATIONAL CLASS- V	SCHOOL			
		KSHEET NO :6				
ning Illumi	VVOR					
	_	ENGLISH				
NAM				DATE: 06/04/2020		
Q1.	Read the stanza carefully:					
	The people walk upon their heads,					
	The sea is made of sand,					
	The children go to school by night,					
	In Topsy- turvy Land.					
	The front-door step is at the back,					
	You're walking when you stand,					
	You wear your hat upon your feet,					
	In Topsy –turvy Land.					
	And buses on the sea you'll meet,					
	While pleasure boats are planned,					
	To travel up and down the streets Of Topsy-turvy Land.					
	You pay for what you never get ,					
	I think it must be grand,					
	For when you go you're coming back					
	In Topsy-turvy Land.	D N A D				
Answer the following questions:						
	a) When do children go to the school?					
	<ul> <li>b) In the poem, if the buses travel on the sea, then where do boats</li> </ul>					
	travel?					
	<ul> <li>c) Write down ay two rhyming words.</li> <li>d) Complete the sentence:</li> </ul>					
	e) You pay for what you never get,					
	f) The Topsy-turvy land is very diffe	rent from our land	et's draw a co	 mparison by filling		
	the sentences wherever needed:		Let S that a co	Inpanson by Ining		
	Topsy – turvy Land		Land			
i)P	eople walk on their heads.	i)				
ii)		ii)The buses run o	n land			
/	They wear their hats on feet.	iii)				
,						

g) Write a suitable Title for the poem

## Q2. Read the passage carefully:

v)People pay for what they don't get

iv)

Even today in the materialistic world, it is honesty, sincerity and integrity which paves (cover) the way for future success and pays much in the long run. Though for the time being dishonesty, unfairness and black-marketing lead to huge profits yet after some time the evils recoil (digust) upon the doer(a person who do something). So character is the solid basis of success even in trade and commerce. Honest and fair dealings in business always lead to contentment, success and prosperity. In the foreign countries great stress is laid on the dictum of honesty and as such they have made remarkable progress in the field of trade and commerce. Unfortunately due to slavery, we have lost our morale and as such try to adopt dishonest dealers and as such fail to prosper in business. We never think the good of our customers and as such fail to prosper in business. Now in our free country, it is our pious duty to maintain high standard of morality and avoid dishonesty and unfair means to achieve a nobler aim. A successful businessmen should have a high code of morals and always strive for fairness and goodness, nobility and honesty. He should not cheat his customers by absurd things .His dealings should be frank, straight forward and honest.

iv)Boats sail in the sea

V)

o)	Where do dishonest and unfair practices lead to?			
c)	What is the secret behind the remarkable progress of foreign countries?			
d)	How should a success businessman behave?			
e)	Why do we fail to prosper in business?			
f)	What is our duty now in our free country?			
	Par life			
g)	Find out the word from the passage which is opposite to "materialistic"			
h)	Frame the sentences of : i) businessman ii)honest			
	<u></u>			